
INVITATION TO BID – SURPLUS BUSES 

The Webster County Board of Education is seeking sealed bids for the sale of the following                    

out- of- service surplus school buses as is: 

 2005, Blue Bird Bus – Bus Number #04-27 – Handicap (wheelchair accessible) – 60 passenger  

 2007, International Bus - Bus Number #07-1 – 72 passenger 

 2007, International Bus - Bus Number #07-2 – 72 passenger  

 2011, Blue Bird Bus - Bus Number #11-01 – 90 passenger  

 2013, Blue Bird Bus  - Bus Number #13-01 – 90 passenger  

Interested bidders may inspect buses at 7168 Washington Street, Preston, Georgia before submitting 

their bids on the following dates: 

 Thursday, February 29, 2024 from 9:00 a.m. until 2:00 p.m. 

 Wednesday, March 13, 2024 from 9:00 a.m. until 5:00 p.m.   

The buses will be sold on an “as-is” basis.  Buses must be removed or towed off the premises at the 

expense of the purchaser within ten (10) days of receipt of payment.  

Bidders must include their company name (if applicable), contact person, phone number, and email 

address with their bid submission.  Bids must be in a sealed envelope, clearly marked “Bid for Public 

School Surplus Bus Sale,” addressed to: Webster County Board of Education, Attention: Dr. Dorothy Y. 

Ingram, Superintendent, 7307 Washington Street, Preston, Georgia 31824 

Bids must be received by Monday, March 25, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.  

Bids received after 3:00 p.m. on Monday, March 25, 2024 will not be considered.  

Bidders must specify the price being offered for each bus.  

Bids will be opened at the Webster County Board of Education meeting on April 8, 2024. Bidders will be 

notified by April 10, 2024 if their bid is accepted. Payment is due within three (3) business days and 

buses must be removed from the premises within ten (10) days of receipt of payment.  

 For more information, please contact Dr. Dorothy Ingram, Superintendent of Schools at 229-828-3315.  


